
 SPECIAL EDUCATION PLAN 
 

SECTION 16: Accessibility 
   

ACCESSIBILITY 
Most of the facilities within Trillium Lakelands District School Board are fully accessible.  This includes facilities that 
were originally designed for accessibility in accordance with the building code in effect at the time of construction, 
and facilities that have been modified to meet student needs.  It continues to be a goal of the District that all 
buildings are accessible to all students within the jurisdiction.   
 
As buildings are upgraded, the Board will continue to remain cognizant of the students within the District and 
attempt, wherever possible, to enable students to attend a neighborhood school.  It is recognized that building 
accessibility is a factor in the placement of some students. Improvements to the accessibility of buildings are made 
on an annual basis and compliance with new forthcoming Accessibility legislation will be made.   
 
Accessibility in TLDSB also aligns with the required Ontario Standards including Customer Service, Employment, 
Information Technology and Transportation. 
 
Information about Accessibility in TLDSB can be found at http://tldsb.ca/community/accessability-2/ 
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